
 

 

 
 

 
 

   

 

We had the lovely Caroline from Caroline Jenkins Photography come into 

our practice to take photos of us all in our work environment with our 

much loved pets to update our website. These will be available to view 

shortly on the website along with some interesting bios to read with 

each member of staff. It allows you to get to know the team better, and 

we can’t wait for you to see the outcome! 

 

PUPPY PARTIES: 

If interested we are now running 

Puppies Parties once a week in the 

evenings. They are free of charge for 

you to attend and they are a great way 

to introduce your puppy into socializing 

with others. These also offer free advice 

and training. This is for puppies 

between 1st and 2nd vaccinations only! 

If this is something that sparks your 

interest please speak to our reception 

team and we can run through all of the 

details and send an email invitation.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To find out more visit our website:  

http://www.chandlersfordvets.co.uk 

Facebook page: 

https://www.facebook.com/chandlersfordvetsurgery 

 

Time Of Year / Valentines Day: 

Things to be on the lookout for around 

this time of year: 

- Grit on the roads is harmful to 

your pets paws and can cause 

irritation and burns. 

- Flowers such as lilies and 

tulips are especially toxic to 

cats and can cause vomiting 

and diarrhoea if consumed. 

Also watch out for rose 

thorns. 

- Antifreeze is particularly 

appealing to your pets as it 

has a sweet taste but it is very 

poisonous to them and can 

lead to fatality. 

- Chocolate is very popular this 

time of year and can be very 

poisonous to your pets, please 

see our display board in 

reception for more 

information and signs to look 

out for if consumed.  

 

 

 

We would like to wish a big congratulations to our Student Vet 

Nurses: Tori & Gwen! 

Congratulations to Tori on successfully passing her 1st year of 

training, now moving onto her 2nd year. 

And a big congratulations to Gwen for passing her theory exams, 

now moving onto her OSCE’s (objective structured clinical 

examinations). 

 

 

 

Exciting News: 

Congratulations: 

We bid farewell to our lovely Veterinary Surgeon 

Charlie, on her exciting move to New Zealand to start a 

new chapter in her life! She will be sadly missed by us 

all, but please join us in wishing her the best of luck!  

http://www.chandlersfordvets.co.uk/

